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Parent/Carer/Family Helpers Policy

Covid restrictions are in place, please see risk assessment for visitors prior to booking a session at nursery.
We welcome all parents, carers and family members to come and work in the Nursery under the supervision of the staff, either on a regular or occasional basis.

General Principles

· It is suggested that the parent pre-books the session.

· A maximum of 2 people per session is ideal.
· For the benefit of the child’s growing independence, it is felt important that parents attend no more than twice in one week.
· Occasionally it may be inappropriate for a parent to work in the Nursery; therefore the day may need to be re-booked.
Health and Safety

· Parents will not be left unsupervised whilst in charge of children.

· A member of staff must always carry out any first aid attention or changing of clothes.
· Parents are not allowed to bring hot drinks into an area where children are working.
· Parents who bring siblings will remain responsible for them throughout the session
· Parents are responsible for their own personal belongings.  

· Parents will not be allowed in the staff room alone. 
· Parents who wish to spend time at nursery on a regular basis will be subject to DBS checks
· Parents will be required to sign in our visitors book and leave their mobile phone in the office whilst they are working with the children
If you would like to get more involved in your child’s learning at nursery and/or if you have a skill that you would like to share with the children i.e story telling, cooking, playing a musical instrument, then please let us know. Maybe you have a job that involves working in the community i.e  police officer,  dentist, nurse etc.  We would love to hear from you to share your experiences with us.   
